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Acklin, Tim

From: Jones, Regina <REGINA.JONES@irco.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 9:05 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Planning Committee -- Item #19 lighting new tennis facility

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

To the Planning Committee/Commission-
As a La Crosse resident, I’d like to acknowledge by support for approving the budget to include lighting installation.

Regina Jones
Ingersoll Rand | Corporate Controller’s Group | GL-COA and Business Rules Lead | Mobile: 608 385 5359 | regina.jones@irco.com


